

WILLIAM OSLER HEALTH CENTRE

March 20, 2006

Morty Henkle, Executive Director The Mikey Network 245 Yorkland Blvd., Suite 100 Toronto, Ontario M2J 4W9 morty@mikeynetwork.com

Dear Morty,

Sunnybrook Campus

Canada M9W 7K6

Tel: 416,667,2200

Fax: 416,667,9776

10 Carlson Court

Suite 540

Tereste, ON

As the Medical Director for the Toronto Cardiac Safe City Public Access Defibrillator Program in association with the Sunnybrook - Osler Centre for Prehospital Care, I have been asked to provide a letter of support and endorsement for the proposed PAD initiative for the Toronto District School Board. Along with Toronto EMS, we are presently managing over a thousand providers in over 50 sites across Toronto.

We have also established a close relationship with the Mikey Network and appreciate and support their efforts in the development of PAD programs. We hope to be an active partner in the upcoming TDSB endeavour.

Regards,

Mike Brzozowski Medical Director

Toronto Cardiac Safe City Public Access Defibrillation Program

Sunnybrook - Osler Centre for Prehospital Care

10 Carlson Court, Suite 640

Toronto, Ontario M9W 7K6

m.brzozowski@sympatico.ca

